
April 17, 2022 Bulletin Announcements 
 

Sunday School - 9:30  
Worship - 10:30 

PLEASE remember to sign in.  
 

Easter Sunrise Service – 6:30 am – outside church 
near benches (weather permitting) or Fellowship Hall 

FREE Breakfast following Sunrise Service 
*sign up outside the church office or call Gail Boardway (716-867-

2319) 

Easter Service – 10:30 am Sanctuary 
 

Your offerings can be:  

 Dropped off at the church - When the office is open, during worship, or After 

hours - use the mail slot by the side glass door 

 mailed to the church 

 sent to the church through your bank - sent to the church using PayPal or Tithely 

(see the church website for links). https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/ 

We appreciate your faithful giving 
 

March Income:  $17,052.11 includes $6,000 from investments 
March Expenses:  $16,191.78 *Total Payroll included in Expenses: $6,986.32 
Difference 806.33 
Shared Ministries ($1,398 per month) – amount due thru 3/31: $4,194 Amount paid 
(3/31): $4,194 
*includes benefits and taxes 
If you have any questions, please contact Pauline Emilson - Treasurer 
 

We will be getting 1 subscription of flowers from the Emma J 
Brook Flower Farm for the year (4 spring, 6 summer and 4 fall). 

These flower bouquets will be picked up every Friday and placed 
on the altar for Sunday. If you would like to take the bouquet home with 
you - sign-up and pay $15 and you can take it home after church on 
Sunday. If a bouquet has not been paid for, the bouquet will then be 
taken to someone that week as a surprise. We are doing this as a way 
to honor Nancy Hanks and her love for flowers and plants. 

Please note that due to the weather, our dates are very flexible. 
Sign-up sheet (and payment envelopes) are available outside the 

church office) 
 

https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/


Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website: 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 

 

Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are 
available on the church website:  https://www.westfieldumc.org/2022-
sermons/ 

 

We are looking for people willing to make cookies for the reception 
following Nancy Hank’s Celebration of Life Service on April 23. 

Contact Gail Boardway if you are willing to help. 
 

Do you have anyone graduating from High School, College, Grad School, or 
Technical School from August 2021 thru June 2022? If so, please let the 
office know so that we can start planning our graduation recognition 
ceremony. This will be taking place on Father’s Day (June 26th).  
 

Sign up for AmazonSmile and select First United Methodist Church of 
Westfield as your preferred charity at smile.amazon.com/ch/16-0816631. 

Remember to shop for deals at smile.amazon.com, or with AmazonSmile 
ON in the Amazon app, and AmazonSmile will donate to us at no cost to you. 
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